
83 Park Street, Suite 5, Providence,Rhode Island 02840 • 401.861.4445 • www.RIFilmFest.org 
 

FILMMAKER REGISTRATION 
Please return this form via email to hospitality@film-festival.org 

 
NAME OF FILM: _________________________________________________  
 
Greetings from Flickers' Rhode Island International Film Festival registration/ hospitality. 
We are looking forward to meeting you, and hope to make your stay with us as 
rewarding, entertaining, and fun as possible.  
 

When you arrive in town, please register with us in person to receive your Festival credentials, tickets, programs, and 
event information. We will be open for registration on Tuesday, August 6th – Saturday, August 10th, 12:00-5:00 p.m. 
daily. Registration is at the Hotel Providence, which is located in downtown Providence. 
 
Upon registering, you will receive two credentials per accepted film-providing access to all films screened at 
RIIFF, coffee talks, Conversations with…networking parties, and special events. You will also receive six free 
tickets to your film's screening.  
 
 
NAME/PASS #1:  

TITLE:  

CONTACT/CELL:  

EMAIL:  

HOTEL:  

ARRIVAL: 

DEPARTURE:  

 

NAME/PASS #2:  

TITLE:  

CONTACT/CELL:  

EMAIL:  

HOTEL:  

ARRIVAL: 

DEPARTURE:  

 

OTHER NOTES & NEEDS:  
________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A limited number of community hosts are available to filmmakers on first-come, first-served basis. 
 

In the next week, we will be in touch with information and details of festival parties, special events, and 
workshops. Also be sure to visit our website for updates, hotel information, local news, maps, and screening 
information.  
 

All our best regards, and we look forward to seeing you at this year’s RIIFF.  




